
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "taylortaylor16@aol.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Smith & Marrs
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2015 12:36:00 PM

Ms. Taylor,
 
Please review the attached pictures.  Our field inspector discovered a release on Monday at
 the Signal State #2.  As he stated, the oil may be coming from below ground at this site.
  The OCD will require a C-141 be turned in for this release as soon as possible.  This is to be
 followed by a remediation plan submitted for OCD approval.  Please contact me if you have
 any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD 
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 1:26 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Subject: Smith & Marrs
 
Pics of standing oil around the well head. Appears to be coming from below ground level. 
 Signal State #002 30-015-01901-00-00
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID
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